
 

SUPREME COURT OF GIBRALTAR 

OFFICIAL NOTICE  

 

The Supreme Court Act makes provision for the appointment of Lay Assessors to sit in place 

of a jury on trials involving certain financial offences.  Applications are sought for inclusion 

on the list of Lay Assessors. Those persons already on the Lay Assessors List need not re-

apply. 

 

Lay Assessors are volunteers who meet all the criteria to sit as jurors but have particular 

qualifications or experience to sit on complex financial trials.  Where they are required, Lay 

Assessors will sit with a Judge and will together decide issues of fact and arrive at a verdict. 

 

Essential information on the role of Lay Assessor and the application process can be obtained 

from the Gibraltar Courts Service website at www.gcs.gov.gi under ‘Selection Processes’. 

 

Applications in writing enclosing a CV should be submitted by email to the Registrar to 

secretaries@gcs.gov.gi to reach him no later than 14 March 2023.  

http://www.gcs.gov.gi/
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